PUBLIC NOTICE PER WAC 480-30-316
July 9, 2013



[bookmark: _GoBack]Seatac Shuttle, LLC, dba Whidbey Seatac Shuttle, has filed a request with the Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) for a $1.00 fee when using the assistance of a customer service representative for an original reservation.  This shall become effective August 9, 2013.  Customers requesting additional information may contact the company at 360-679-4003 or by mail at P.O. Box 2895, Oak Harbor WA, 98277.  Information on how to contact the UTC is available on its WEB Site at www.utc.wa.gov.

